
What a Wonderful Week in 
 Miss Tambling’s Class! 

We’re learning… 
 August 28, 2017: 

•Spiritwear Day!  
August 30, 2017: 
•Parent Information 
Night @ 7:00 p.m.  
September 4, 2017:  
•Labor Day- No School 
September 5, 2017:  
•Quest Lunches Begin 
September 8, 2017:  
•Grandparents Day 
Mass 

For your 
Calendar!  

Notes: 
•Please make sure your child has a black, 3 subject spiral notebook with dividers! 
A few students did not have this in their supplies, and we will be using it for our 

reading curriculum.  
• I hope to see you all at Parent Information Night on Wednesday! I will be 

discussing our weekly homework along with the first grade curriculum. I will not 
be sending homework until after PIN. Of course it is always good to read with 

your child every day!   

Welcome back to school!  
This week our main focus was on rules. We 

discussed the importance of rules, and why we have 
them. We started working in our social studies 

journals highlighting rules at home and at school. 
We have also been reviewing daily procedures. I am 

looking forward to another great week! 
Website: 

http://tamblingfirstgrade.weebly.com/ 
Twitter:  

@MissTambling 

http://tamblingfirstgrade.weebly.com/

